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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Uniform Adjustments 

 

As the south west is experiencing extreme high temperatures, we would strongly recommend 

that students bring a water bottle to College that they can refill during breaktimes. 

 

Whilst we appreciate that the College has a formal uniform, we do want students to be 

comfortable and therefore, due to the current weather conditions, we will support the 

following adjustments for the next two weeks, providing students with two options: 

 

1. Students wear full College uniform.  However, the blazer can be removed, or 

2. Students attend College in their PE kit in line with our Uniform Policy.  Leggings and 

gymnastics shorts will not be acceptable for everyday wear around the College. 

Normal changing provision for PE lessons will still be available for students in uniform or 

who would like to change their top following exercise. 

The College will review these adjustments after Enrichment Week, depending on weather 

conditions. 

 

Please note that on Friday, 23 June, to celebrate part of our College’s Diversity Week, we are 

holding a rainbow mufti-day for all Year Groups, with a £1.00 donation.  Please may we remind 

students that we expect them to be presented appropriately.  Tops and skirts/trousers/shorts 

must meet in the middle (no crop tops) and skirts and shorts should be of an appropriate 

length. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Rachel Hutchinson 

Principal 

 


